
 

 

Ref. No.:Plexh/Cir/581                                                                                    30/08/2024 

 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil, 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Subject: API Integration and Bulk Upload Facility for Self-Certification of eBRC -
reg. 
  

 
We wish to inform you DGFT had issued Trade Notice regarding API Integration and 
Bulk Upload Facility for Self-Certification of e-BRC. 
 
To further facilitate the eBRC self-certification process, the Directorate is pleased to 
introduce two additional functionalities with this Trade notice. 
 
 

a. Bulk Upload 

Exporters shall now have the capability to generate multiple eBRCs concurrently 
through the bulk upload functionality 

 

b. API Integration 

The Application Programming Interface (API) integration provides exporters with the 
capability to interface their Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP), Accounting, or other 

software systems directly with the DGFT eBRC system in near real-time. 



 
Outreach, Awareness & Feedback: User Manuals may be accessed on the DGFT 
website under the ‘Learn’ section (Application Help and FAQs -> eBRC). The manuals 
also provide detailed guidance on the alignment of purpose codes with eBRC fields and 
the validation rules for eBRC generation. Additionally, DGFT Regional Authorities (RAs) 
will host Exporter Outreach Programs to promote awareness and demonstrate the 
advanced eBRC capabilities. Stakeholders are encouraged to provide their feedback via 
email to ebrc-dgft@gov.in 
 
Support Channels: Exporters may contact the DGFT Helpdesk for eBRC-related 
assistance through the following channels: 
• Call the Toll-Free Helpdesk support number. 
• Raise a Helpdesk ticket via the DGFT website (Services -> DGFT Helpdesk Service) 
and track the status of previously filed tickets 
 
 
This initiative is part of this Directorate's ongoing efforts to streamline operations, 
reduce complexity, to improve ease of doing business, and empower exporters to focus 
on their growth. 
 
 
Members are requested to go through the complete Trade notice for more information 
and process. 
 

Best regards, 

Bharti Parave 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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